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I am an Oregonian in a rural county and I strongly urge you to oppose SB 769. This 

bill would overturn the will of the voters. We have already shown where we stand on 

this issue—twice. A majority of Oregonians are opposed to the hunting of cougars 

with hounds and want to keep their protections in place. We know that cougars are a 

critical part of our ecosystem - even if they wander into the suburbs once in awhile. 

We share their habitat. 


